WEBSTER FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY
Trustees Meeting
September 22, 2010
The meeting was called to order by Sandy Starkey, chairman at 4:25 . P.M. Also present were Cathryn
Clark-Dawe, Librarian, Marty Bender, treasurer, and Sue Barnes, secretary
The secretary’s report was read and accepted.
The treasurer’s report was read and accepted.

OLD BUSINESS: 1. We have been turning off the air conditioner daily to conserve energy. We will also
be changing light fixtures and light bulbs in the near future.

NEW BUSINESS: 1. Thank you to Marty and Dave Barnes for building a new book drop. Marty also
donated a “grabber” to retrieve books. 2. Judy O’Donnell and her dog “Sadie” are part of the S.P.C.A.’s
Reading Tales Program. They go to the elementary schools in Andover and Boscawen and have offered
their services to the library. We all think this is a wonderful idea. 3. Cathryn has started a six week
reading program for preschool children each Wednesday morning. 4. The McNaughton Company has a
new plan to lease new books for $375.00. We will order this program for next year as we have been
pleased with their programs in the past. 5. “E” books will now be available from the State Library. We
will find information on purchasing “The Nook” from Barnes and Nobel. 6. The 2011 budget was
discussed and will be presented at our next meeting.

The next meeting will be October 27, 2010.

Respectfully submitted,

Sue Barnes, secretary

The meeting was adjourned at 4:28 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Sue Barnes, Secretary



